Memorial School Newsletter April 12, 2019 Volume 6, Issue 27

CLASSROOM CHATTER

Last night was Memorial School's annual Art Show and Spring Concert. Student artwork was displayed around the building for all to enjoy, with a special scavenger hunt to add another dimension to the experience. Memorial School instrumentalists wowed a pack house with an amazing concert, with harps, solos and a memorable finale of Baby Shark and We Will Rock you. Thank you to all who came out in support, and a big congratulations to all of the evenings performers.





IMPORTANT DATES:

04/16 Helping Hands Club
04/17 - 04/22 School Closed - Spring Recess
04/23 Helping Hands Club
04/24 Dental Program 1:30
04/24 PEP Trip 3:00 - 4:30
04/26 Field Trip - Mrs. Hossler 9:30 - 11:30

Read Every Day. Lead a Better Life.

Our Memorial School 3rd grade readers enjoyed shopping for new books at the Scholastic Buy One, Get One FREE Book Fair. Thanks to our HSA and parent volunteers for helping to make the book fair a huge success!



